



REVIEW UNIT 12

A. LISTENING

You will hear a student talking about an imaginary planet that supports life and do the tasks.

Listen carefully and do the following tasks.

Task 1: Tick (✓) true (T) or false (F).

1. Planet Hope is located in the Milky Way Galaxy. _____
2. Planet Hope has three suns and five moons. _____
3. Hopeans look like us. _____
4. Hopeans drink a type of petrol from under the ground. _____

Task 2: Answer the questions.

5. What is the weather like on Planet Hope?

⇒ _____

6. Is Hopeans' skin thick to protect them from the heat?

⇒ _____

B. PHONETIC

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the other words.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|--------------------|-------------------------|-----------------------|
| 7. A. Jup <u>i</u> ter | B. pun <u>i</u> sh | C. poss <u>i</u> bility | D. thr <u>i</u> lling |
| 8. A. Ven <u>u</u> s | B. Uran <u>u</u> s | C. Merc <u>u</u> ry | D. creat <u>u</u> re |

II. Choose the word which is stressed differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|--------------|--------------|
| 9. A. alien | B. repair | C. spaceship | D. fiction |
| 10. A. rocket | B. galaxy | C. telescope | D. commander |

C. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences

11. Julia tried to _____ the aliens and managed to stop them from invading our planet.
A. oppose B. support C. strike D. struggle
12. We need to use (a) _____ to clearly see the surface of the moon.
A. glasses B. microscope C. telescope D. camera
13. Some scientists are also _____ the possibility of life outside our solar system.



- A. looking at B. looking for C. looking after D. looking to
14. My family watched a _____ broadcast of the president's speech.
A. living B. liveable C. alive D. live
15. There is a strong _____ that it will rain this afternoon.
A. possibility B. occasion C. trace D. opportunity
16. They launched the _____ into space in March 1980.
A. plane B. satellite C. rocket D. helicopter
17. There are a lot of solar systems in a _____.
A. moon B. galaxy C. planet D. space
18. Tommy and the four creatures manage to stop the commander _____ destroying Earth.
A. to B. from C. in D. on
19. What do you think about the possibility _____ aliens attacking Earth?
A. to B. with C. of D. on
20. Nick isn't here at the moment. Can I _____ a message?
A. take B. get C. leave D. give
21. There are many _____ on the surface of the moon.
A. galaxy B. rocket C. UFOs D. craters

II. Choose the most suitable response A or B to complete each of the following exchanges.

22. A: _____. - B: Well, I'm looking for a birthday present for my dad.
A. This is a nice tie. B. Do you like this shop?
C. What can I help you with? D. What can you look for?
23. A: Do you think we will live on another planet in the future? - B: _____.
A. That's all right. We will live on another planet in the near future.
B. I doubt it. There aren't any other planets that can support human life.
C. Yes, there's a possibility that aliens may visit our planet one day.
D. No, do you have evidence that UFOs landed on our planet?

III. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following sentences.

24. The practical side of learning is given more importance in educational technology.
A. theoretical B. unrealistic C. conceptual D. applied
25. They have to fight dangerous aliens who come from other planets.



- A. safe B. threatening C. suitable D. difficult

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined words(s) in each of the following questions.

26. Many children with learning difficulties are integrated into ordinary schools.

- A. included B. separated B. evaluated D. classified

27. Tommy and the four creatures manage to stop the commander from destroying Earth.

- A. allow B. begin C. hesitate D. continue

V. Find the mistake and correct it.

28. Liquid water is one of the thing that a planet needs to support life on it.

- A B C D

29. Saturn is the second large planet in our solar system after Jupiter.

- A B C D

Underline the correct words or phrases to complete the following sentences.

30. My younger brother asked me how many planets (*there were / were there*) in our solar system.

31. The teacher asked the class who was on duty (*today / that day*).

32. He asked me what (*I was / was I*) doing then.

33. Tom asked me How (*scientists searched / scientists search*) for habitable planets.

D. READING

I. Choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D to complete the passage.

Venus is more like Earth in some ways than any other planet. It is almost the same size (34) _____ Earth. It is a similar distance from the Sun compared to the other planets. It is made mostly of (35) _____ and has an atmosphere (gases that surround a planet).

Venus has flat plains and high places, just like Earth. It has huge extinct (dead) volcanoes and big craters. Meteorites (36) _____ into the planet made the big craters. But Venus has no moon.

In other ways, Venus is not at all like Earth. It is not a place you would like to visit. The atmosphere is (37) _____. It is made up mainly of a gas called carbon dioxide. The clouds are filled with drops of acid "rain" that would eat through your clothes and through you. The (38) _____ is so thick that its weight would crush you.

- 34.** A. at B. to C. as D. in



35. A. rock B. air C. land D. metal
 36. A. to crash B. crashing D. crash C. crashed
 37. A. fresh B. good C. poisonous D. polluting
 38. A. dust B. wind C. water D. atmosphere

II. Read the passage and do the following requests.

Do you think our planet is the only place in the universe where there is life? Until 1995, astronomers had not found a solar system like ours. A solar system is made up of a star surrounded by planets and other objects.

In 1995, astronomers discovered a planet orbiting (going around) a distant star, similar to our Sun. Since then, they have found other solar systems. Astronomers now think that there are many solar systems in the universe. But they do not know whether there is life in any of these other solar systems. Our solar system is the one we know the most about. The Sun is at its center. Our solar system includes everything that orbits around the Sun. Planets, moons, asteroids, comets, gas, and dust are all part of the solar system.

Our solar system lies near the edge of the Milky Way Galaxy. A galaxy is a huge collection of stars. The Milky Way is shaped like a whirlpool. All the stars in the galaxy, including our Sun, are at the center of the Milky Way.

A. Tick (✓) True or False in the following sentences.

	TRUE	FALSE
39. Astronomers had found a solar system like ours before 1995.		
40. A star, surrounded by planets and other objects, constitutes a solar system.		
41. Our solar system lies inside the Milky Way Galaxy.		
42. The Milky Way is shaped like a whirlpool.		

B. Answer the questions.

43. When did astronomers discover a planet orbiting a distant star like your Sun?

⇒ _____

44. What does our solar system include?

⇒ _____

E. WRITING



Change the following questions into reported questions.

45. "How often do you go to the cinema?" Minh asked Linh.

⇒ _____

46. "Why do people call Mars the Red Planet?" Jimmy asked his teacher.

⇒ _____

47. "What are the differences between Mars and Earth?" My teacher asked me.

⇒ _____

48. "Who will be the first to step onto Mars?" They wanted to know.

⇒ _____

Write sentences using the suggested words and phrases below. You can make changes to the words and phrases, and add more words if necessary.

49. I / ask / my teacher / why people / couldn't / move / Mars / immediately.

⇒ _____

50. Tom / ask / the scientist / what / they / use / catch / signals / aliens.

⇒ _____